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Our reception area is in desperate need of updating. The current furniture has been in place since the surgery opened in 1992!  
The work is starting on Tuesday 29th May and will continue for 3 weeks.

During this time we will be using our staff entrance at the back of the car park for all patients to enter and leave the building.   A ramp will be in place to assist with pushchairs and wheelchairs.  Please take extra care in the car park as there will be more pedestrians than usual.
Our patient blood pressure machine will be re-located in the waiting room and our samples drop-off box will be close to the temporary entrance.

Boots pharmacy will be open as usual throughout the works. 
You will be able to use our main doors to access Boots, the disabled WC and the repeat prescription box only. 
You are welcome to use the WC in the nurse corridor. For short periods the disabled WC will be zoned off - if you need the extra room in the disabled WC, please let a member of staff know and we will arrange access for you.

There will be a temporary reception desk just in front of the existing desk and other staff will be re-located to different parts of the building.

Please bear with us through this short refurbishment programme.
Pharmacy2U is NOT your local pharmacy and has nothing to do with The Quarter Jack Surgery or local pharmacies.
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You may have received a leaflet in the post inviting you to get your repeat prescriptions from a company called Pharmacy2U. 

• Pharmacy2U is not your local community pharmacy and has nothing to do with us.

• Pharmacy2U is a distance selling (internet only) pharmacy based on an industrial estate. 

• As a patient, you cannot have any face-to-face contact with Pharmacy2U. Distance selling pharmacies like this are only allowed to deal with patients by post, telephone or internet, not in person. 

• Prescriptions from Pharmacy2U are delivered by Royal Mail, unlike your medications handed to you in your pharmacy by a member of their team, or personally delivered to you by their own driver.

We believe that an internet business like Pharmacy2U is no substitute for your local pharmacy. 

Please support your local pharmacy to continue caring for you and your family by ignoring any correspondence from Pharmacy2U and obtaining your prescriptions at your local NHS community pharmacy.

Thank you for your support

MEASLES
There has been an increase in the number of measles cases reported in the South.                             

If you suspect measles, please telephone the surgery or 111 for advice.

Parents - please ensure your child is up to date with their vaccination programme.

Patients over the age of three years and four months who do not have two recorded doses of MMR vaccine remain eligible for vaccination. There is no upper age limit to offering MMR vaccine.

SHINGLES VACCINATION

Patients are now eligible for Shingles vaccination from the day they turn 70, as long as they were born on or after 02/09/1942. 

Patients born before 02/09/1942 become eligible on their 78th birthday.

All patients are no longer eligible when they turn 80 – make sure you book your appointment before your birthday!
NHS Number

You will increasingly need your NHS number to access services. To obtain your NHS number, please attend the surgery with photo ID.  NHS numbers cannot be given out over the phone or to a third party.
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DO YOU HAVE ANY 


COMMUNICATION OR INFORMATION NEEDS RELATING TO A DISABILITY, IMPAIRMENT OR SENSORY LOSS?


Please let us know if we can support your needs – whenever possible we would like to communicate with you by your preferred method.  








FRIENDS OF THE SURGERY


SUMMER RAFFLE


�


Tickets will be on sale at the surgery 18th June – 13th July 2018 to raise funds for a specialist vaccine storage unit.








If you book a telcon with a doctor or nurse…..


Please make sure you are able to answer when they telephone you!


Calls from the surgery show as a ‘withheld’ or ‘private’ number.


                                                











